
 

 

 

 

 

  

EYFS/Year 1 

Transition Booklet 



The Butterfly Class 

 

Miss Brandon and Mrs Crooks 
(Monday-Wednesday)                    (Thursday and Friday) 

 
 

 

 

 

  



The Panda Class 
(Currently called Hedgehog class) 

      

Mrs Page and Ms Martin 
    (Monday-Thursday)    (Friday) 

 

               

                          

 

 



The Squirrel Class 

 

Mrs Sukennikova 

 

 

  

 

 

                       

 

 

 



The adults who may also work with me are: 

Mrs Elliott (mornings only) 

Mrs O’Connor (afternoons only) 

Mrs Kirby 

Mrs Ballendat 

Miss Rich (mornings only, Monday-Thursday) 

 

 



Our Outdoor Area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Doors and Cloakrooms 

 

Butterflies enter here   and hang coats here. 

 

 

 

Pandas enter here   and hang coats here. 

 

 

 
Squirrels enter here      and hang coats here. 

                                 

 



Our Toilets 

 

Girl’s toilet 

 

 

 

Boy’s toilet 

 

 

 



 

PE day 

On PE day, please come to school in your PE kit. We 

will tell you what day PE day is as soon as possible, no 

later than the end of the first week of term. 

 

Homework 

Please read with your child regularly. Each child will 

be sent home with a school reading book within the 

first few weeks of term. This book should be brought 

into school each day to allow for regular reading and 

book changing. 

We also send home the taught sounds and words 

from phonics lessons for the week. Please keep these 

and practice them with your child. 

Occasionally, we may send home further optional 

homework based on the learning from the week. 

 

Structure of the Week 

We teach English, phonics, and maths lessons 4 times 

per week. 

Curriculum lessons are taught 2-3 times each week. 

One day each week, children will have PE, music, 

computing and PSHE. 

 


